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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 10:02 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Proposed changes to sanitation pick-up

 

________________________________________ 

From: Cathy <cpohl.lee@gmail.com> 

Sent: Saturday, January 27, 2018 11:45 AM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Proposed changes to sanitation pick-up 

 

Dear Mayor, 

 

I am writing to object to the possible change to the pick-up of recycled at the curb.  For older people like myself, that 

creates a burden in pulling cans to and from the house to the curb. I think it is most problematic for those of us who 

hope to age successfully in our community.  Thank you for your consideration. Cathy Pohl, 3 Berwick Road 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


